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ICU-RERE e.Health Project 
The minutes of Contingency Face to Face Management, quality control  and 

coordination meetings at TalTech-  Tallinn on 12-15 June 2022 
 

1. Madli Krispin, TalTech 
2. Archil  Keikmäe TalTech 
3. Mosad Zineldin, LNU 
4. Pawab Dutt, TalTech 
5. Eman Ismail, IAST 
6. Hanno Tomberg, TalTech 
7. Tanel Kerikmae, TalTech 

 
12/6 arrival of the guests 
On 13th June, Archil, Madli and myself (Dutt) met Dr. Mosad and his colleague in TalTech. We 
discussed various outstanding issues (including financial concerns). We all conceded that project 
activities were generally affected for the last two years due to the Corona pandemic. However, 
notwithstanding our differences, we resolved to work together more intensively in the near 
future. Dr. Mosad requested us to send him the pending work sheets (if any) so that he can 
expedite any due payments.   
 
On 14th June, Madli, myself (DUTT)  Dr. Mosad and his colleague met with Hanno Tomberg of the 
Open University. We had a long and fruitful discussion. We resolved that if the ICU project gets 
an extension from the European Commission then, next year in February, 2023, Hanno will 
provide a special intensive open university session for ISM4 (Thorough integrated eHealth system 
and visions into the future of healthcare) in Tallinn for 1 week. We expect 25-30 participants from 
Egypt/Lebanon to visit TalTech for this open university session. This will be a Train-the Trainer 
event with hybrid classroom sessions. 
 
In the meantime, in September, 2022, Madli and myself will arrange for an intensive Train-the-
Trainer session (with hybrid classroom sessions) in TalTech for 1 week.  
We expect 20-25 participants from Egypt/Lebanon. The main focus will be on: 

1. Smart city and eHealth (Ralf Martin Soe and team) 
2. Medical devices and biomedicine (Mart Minn and team) 
3. Medical law (Pawan and co-lecturers) 

Madli will work out further details and forward them to Dr. Mosad in this regard. Dr. Mosad will 
identify possible participants from Egypt/Lebanon and send us their details so that the visa 
process can commence. 
 
In October, 2022, we are also exploring the possibility to have a visit to Egypt and Lebanon 
partner universities with some TalTech guest speakers. The exact topics will be finalised shortly. 
 
Dr. Mosad also met Professor Tanel Kerikmae briefly and exchanged pleasantries.  
 
We thanked Dr. Mosad for his visit to TalTech and hoped to intensify project cooperation (for ICU 
and ICARE projects) in the coming months. 
 
15/6 Departure of the Guests 
 
Pawan Dutt, TalTech University 
Estonia 


